From,
Pappu Kumar Singh,
ACIM (Railway)
District Court Chandauli.

To,
The Registrar General,
High Coun of Judicature
at Allahabad.

Sub- Regarding submission of property statement.

Respected Sir,

Most respectfully, | want 1o state that 1 have sent my
property statement when 1 joined Judicial Services on 14"
February, 2017, Following that, [ received a letter from [Hon'hle
High Count vide letter No. 7595/1V-4396/Admin(A-4 ) Dated
09‘09°2020 10 resend the property statement al e-Service portal
tor Judicial Officers.
| “Therefore, the details of the property arc being submitted
herewith humble request 10 condone the delay caused due o

Sincerely,

foft town cin

ACIM (Railway)
District Court Chandauli.



